
Spring 2014 April 
 PAY FOR COLLEGE THE 

SMART WAY! VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE AND CHECK OUT 

OUR SALLIE MAE LINK! 
 

 IT’S SCHOLARSHIP TIME! 
STOP IN AND ASK ABOUT OUR 

LE ROY FEDERAL CREDIT 

UNION SCHOLARSHIP FOR 

ELIGIBLE SENIORS! 
 

 FIND YOUR NEXT 

VEHICLE AT ENTERPRISE! 

CALL 1-866-227-7273 OR 

VISIT CUAUTODEALS.COM 

FOR SELECTION, PRICING 

AND DETAILS   LeRoy 
Federal Credit Union “OWNED BY YOU, WORKING FOR YOU.” 

For over 50 years Le Roy Federal Credit Union has been serving our 

members, Bringing them a hometown feel with welcoming customer 

service and feeling like you have control over your finances!  

 

High School Seniors!!! 
Don’t forget to stop in and pick up your Le Roy Federal Credit Union Scholarship 
Applications. This Scholarship is open to all 2014 graduates in good standing with 

LFCU and planning on attending an accredited college in the 2014/2015 school year. 
The recipient will be selected based on character, academic performance, involvement 

in community service, extracurricular activities, financial need, and the information 
provided through references and essay responses. Applicant must be a member to 

apply. 

All Members are welcome to attend the 

LFCU Annual Board Meeting on 

Wednesday, June 18th in the Credit union 

Lobby.  

 
Appetizers at 5:00 pm 

Meeting Starts at 5:30 pm 
 

Annual reports will be presented followed by the 

election of new or existing Board of Directors. There 

are two seats on the Board of Directors open for 

voting. If you are interested in being nominated for 

the Board please contact the nominations committee. 

Please Contact Gerrie Panek, Manager, at 768-7207 for 

the committee contact information or to answer any 

questions regarding volunteering for the Credit 

Union. 

 
Refreshments and door prizes throughout the meeting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are Your Loans protected if you become 

disabled? 

Would Credit Insurance help protect your 

family? 
 

You may plan to get a loan to purchase a home, pay 

for college, or buy a car someday, wouldn’t it be great 

to feel secure that if you were to become disabled 

your loan would be covered. With so many 

unexpected illnesses and even death happening these 

days wouldn’t it feel good to know that your loan is 

taken care of in the event of your death? It’s not fun 

to think about but it’s a reality. 

 

We have a solution for all of that! When you open a 

new loan with us we offer life and disability insurance 

for the life of your loan. It gives you a piece of mind 

knowing that in the circumstance of disability or 

death you will be covered. 

 

It is low cost and is added to your monthly payment 

so you don’t even have to think about it. 

If you have any questions please give us a call. 

Phone #: 585-768-7207 

 

 



 

 

Catch the Save Wave! 

 
National Credit Union Youth Week April 21 – 26 

 
Come in and Celebrate with us! 

 
This week is completely focused on the Youth of 

our Credit Union, with special goodies and a 
coloring contest! 

There will be prizes for the winner of each age 
group for the coloring contest! 

 
To get the coloring page just stop on in and get 

one! 
Please submit your picture by April 18th  

 
Bring your children, grandchildren, nieces and 

nephews in to open a Kids Savings Account here 
with us at Le Roy Federal Credit Union and receive 
a Save the Wave Gift. Teach your kids the value of 

saving for the future with our Fee-Free Kids 
Accounts! 

 
We hope you stop in and see us! 

 
 

 

Thank you so much to all who donated to 

our fundraiser for the Children’s Miracle 

Network. We were able to raise $195.00 

during the month of February! That 

money is going to benefit our area 

Children’s Hospitals in Buffalo and 

Rochester. 

Thank You So Much! 

Sincerely, 

Le Roy Federal Credit Union Staff and 

Board 

You Need A Vacation! 
It’s time to start planning for your next vacation. 

Start a new Vacation Club with us and finally 

start saving for your dream trip! 

Take the vacation you deserve! 

 

Find Your Next car at Enterprise Car Sales. 

Visit cuautodeals.com or call 1-866-227-7273  

For selection, pricing, and details on great used 

vehicles! 

 

 

Introducing our New 

 Skip-A-Pay  
Loan Extension Program 

 

Skip-A-Pay allows a member to not pay their loan 

payment for a given month and to instead add that 

payment to the end of the loan and extend the 

original term of the loan by a month. 

 

You can find out more information on this new 

program by clicking on the link on our website, 

giving us a call, or simply stopping by to see us. 

 

A form must be filled out and turned in for 

approval along with a $25.00 charge. 

Print the form out from our website or come into 

the credit union to get one. 

 

Wendy Johnson 

Loan Officer 

Phone: 768-7207 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
 

April 18th, 2014 – Good Friday 

Credit Union Closes @ 1:00 PM 

 

April 21st - April 26th, 2014 – Credit Union Youth Week 

 

May 26th, 2014 – Memorial Day 

Credit Union Closed 

 

June 18th, 2014 – Annual Board Meeting 

Appetizers @ 5:00 PM 

Meeting @ 5:30 PM 

 

July 4th, 2014 – Independence Day! 

Credit Union Closed 

 

 

 

 


